
AUMSA ROUND THE BAYS 2024
Kia ora 2024 Freshers! We are super excited to announce details for the first sporting event of
the year! This event will run on the 3rd of March 2024!

Round the Bays is an iconic event that you do not want to miss! Come and join hundreds of
other pre-clinical and clinical students along an 8km course, done at your own pace. Whether
you will be running to win, jogging or walking, be a part of this amazing event, surrounded by an
awesome AUMSA whānau!

Your ticket will include:
● All usual entry gear (chest bib, finishers medal, free transport between start and finish

etc…)
● AN EXCLUSIVE MED SHIRT (who doesn’t love some med merch)
● Some tasty BBQ at the finish line

Cost: TBD

Please follow our Facebook page for updates related to ticket releases - more details to come!
https://fb.me/e/1lv5WEr6I

Please fill in this link to sign up for your interest:
https://forms.gle/SNk67ig7RAzEm1o66

For any questions or concerns you may have please contact the AUMSA sports reps via
Facebook or email (sports@aumsa.org.nz).

Welcome to the team!
Lily Fu and Peter Hartono,
AUMSA sports reps 2024
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